
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING POSSIBLE ANNEXATION OF 254.12 +/- ACRES IN 

THE CITY OF PEARSALL. 

On Tuesday, March 27, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. and on Thursday, March 29, 2018 at 7:00 p.m., 

in City Hall of the City of Pearsall the City Council will hold public hearings at Pearsall City 

Hall located on 215 S Ash St, Pearsall, TX 78061. The purpose of the hearing is to give all 

interested persons the right to appear and be heard on the proposed annexation. 

CITY OF PEARSALL, TEXAS 
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